
It is important to boost your child’s immunity by getting
the safe and free vaccine to protect them, and the rest
of your family, from flu.
This year, your child can have:

The injection
● Is free from any porcine

gelatine or animal
products

● Better for some children
with a long term health
condition or allergy

The nasal spray
● Is quick and painless.
● The best protection

against flu.
● Given as a spray

squirted up each nostril

The wording in this publication can be
made available in other formats such as
large print. Please call 01274 432020

The flu vaccination
for children is
DIFFERENT this year

How can I get the vaccination?
Parents of 2 and 3 year-olds should contact their GP for an appointment,
as can children in Years 12 and 13 with long term health conditions.
School children up to Year 11 will get their vaccination in school if parents
return their consent forms. If you have not returned a signed consent
form, please contact the school immunisation team on 01274 221269.
For more information visit www.nhs.uk/child-flu

Bradford Council for Mosques encourages all families to get vaccinated as
soon as possible after successfully campaigning to ensure that the injectable
vaccine, free from porcine content, is available for parents to consider.




